September 5, 2018

MEMORANDUM TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

MEMBERS

THROUGH: BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER

FROM: KATHLEEN CONNELLY, CITY CLERK

SUBJECT: AGENDA ITEM FOR SEPTEMBER 18, 2018:

APPLICATION FOR TEMPORARY EXTENSION

OF PREMISES FOR ELKS BPOE #2349

An application for an extension of premises has been submitted by Cynthia Pierson on behalf of Elks BPOE #2349 for the Apache Junction High School Reunion Mixer for October 5, 2018.

Correspondence has been received from the planning division, police department and fire district, copies of which are attached. The next step in the process is for the city council to hold a public hearing on the application and make a recommendation for approval or denial to be forwarded to the Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control.